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ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-62-87 

SUBJECT: FOOD STAMP QUALITY CONTROL RESULTS 
(APRIL 1986 - SEPTEMBER 1986) 

For your information and planning purposes we are sending you Table 5E of the 
Food Stamp Quality Control Management Information System (QCMIS), This table 
summarizes Food Stamp quality control error rates for the six month period 
noted above, also referred to as Period 14. 

Please note that the County error rates shown in the last column of the 
attached Table 5E are statistically meaningful only for Los Angeles and 
San Diego counties and the eleven counties (identified by an asterisk on the 
attached page) which have expanded quality control samples. Statistical 
validity is lacking for the other County error rates because the number of 
reviewed cases is small. For nonexpanded counties, some idea of relative 
County performance can be deduced from the error rates located in the Case 
Error Rate column. 

A complete set of the Food Stamp QCMIS tables for your County has been sent 
under separate cover to your Food Stamp Corrective Action Coordinator. Your 
County is responsible for identifying and initiating appropriate corrective 
action based on the QC findings in these tables, The procedures and forms 
contained in the Food Stamp County Corrective Action Handbook should be used in 
this process, 

The statewide payment error rate for Period 14 has decreased to 7.8 percent 
unregressed as shown in the Ineligible/Overissuance Error Rate column. This 
represents a 0.2 percentage point decrease over Period 13, The historical 
result of regression, which follows Federal rereview of the sample cases and 
has not yet been done, has been an increase of approximately one percentage 
point in the error rate. 

Even though the current period shows a decrease, we are concerned because the 
error rates continue to remain well above the five percent Federal tolerance. 
We must continue to seek ways to lower these error rates. We look forward to 
receiving your next Food Stamp corrective action plan which is due in August 
1987. 

If you have any questions or desire assistance in corrective action planning, 
please contact your corrective action consultant at (916) 445-4458. 

LINDA S. McMAHON 
Director 
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